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To whom it may concern,
This is in regard to Trudy Logan and behalf of the venue she is operating in Springfield.
We have been there on several occasions and it has been a wonderful experience.

The grounds are beautiful and very well kept, it has ample parking and doesn't interfere with
the traffic or the neighbors.

The city of Springfield can benefit greatly from this venue, it brings people from out of town to
the area.

Springfield should encourage all business owners to follow this model. It is the only one of it's
kind at this time in Springfield.

Any future group plans that we may have will be held here and without a doubt they will be a
success.

Sincerely,
Mr. Mark Tremarche, Minister

Mrs. Karen Tremarche



